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Dates to Remember  

 
 

School Photo’s 
20th May 

 

PBEL Be Safe Day 
22nd May 

 

Athletics Carnival 
29th May 

9:00am – 12:30pm 
 

 

 

High Flyers Assembly 
24th June 

 

 
 

 
                                                   

 
 
 

Dear parents, carers, family members and community members, 
 

Welcome back for Term 2. We certainly hope you had a lovely break and an 

opportunity to relax. I would like to take the opportunity to thank Kavi 

Razzaghi-Pour for relieving as Principal during my leave at the end of Term 

1. I had the opportunity to travel in Japan which was simply wonderful. I 

hiked the Kumano Kodo trail on the Tii Tanabe Pennisula. Japan is a 

wonderful country. 
 

We welcome Cathy Treay back to Clarke Road School this term. Cathy had 

a lovely time establishing some classes at another local school during Term 

1. Sadly, we farewelled Annabelle Dodd at the end of week 1 this term. 

Annabelle has been lucky enough to be able to go traveling and working in 

the USA. We extend our appreciation to Annabelle for her wonderful work 

in Bembul class. We will miss her. 
 

This week we had a serious medical incident with a young student at Clarke 

Road School. We are so pleased to say the student is fine, thanks to the 

calm, quick and professional response of staff. I extend my deepest appreciation to those staff members. Their 

training and actions were critical. It is a timely reminder to all families and to us to- 
 

1. Ensure all medical details for your child are up to date and accurate. 

2. Advise the office of any changes to care, health or medication. 

3. Ensure medications, puffers, epi-pens are in date and provided to the school. 

4. Ensure all medication (where appropriate) are provided in webster packs. 

 

P.B.E.L. NEWS 

Being a learner is a highly valued behaviour at Clarke Road School. Being a learner means we 

listen to our teachers and do our best work all the time. Through PBEL we are teaching the 

children how to be good learners not only in the classroom but also in other areas of our school 

and the community.  Keeping the expectations and language the same across settings enables 

our students to understand and learn.  Here are some pictures of Magura class being great 

learners in CLUCK ROAD FARM, in the classroom and in the maze at Rouse Hill Regional 

Park. 
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Parents must update asthma and anaphylaxis plans every year in consultation with their doctor. These are to 

be forwarded to the office. Parents must provide asthma puffers, epi pens OR medications to the drivers and 

escorts if your child travels to school via the Assisted School Transport Program (ASTP). We have provided 

plans to all drivers and escorts (TSOs). 
 

To support our students and their wellbeing we would like to reduce the likelihood of allergens. We ask that 

parents DO NOT send any nut products to school to help reduce the risk. We cannot guarantee a nut free 

environment, but your support is really valued. 
 

If you believe your child requires an escort (TSO) on transport to support their needs, parents should advise 

the school and we will support you in completing the application to ASTP. 
 

ASTP is a wonderful program that ensures so many of our students have travel to and from school. Parents put 

in applications for this program and the NSW Department of Education Assisted School Travel Program 

determine eligibility. It needs to be stressed that we (Clarke Road School staff) do not decide who drives 

ASTP cars and buses, nor do we employ staff who travel on these vehicles. I continue to support parents who 

have issues with any aspect of ASTP as a courtesy. We work closely with our drivers and escorts to ensure 

your child travels safely. 
 

Sick students- We are heading into the winter months where the dreaded flu starts to emerge. Please ensure 

students are not sent to school when they are unwell. Germs spread quickly and students are much more 

comfortable resting at home. Should your child become unwell at any time at school or on the way to school, 

office staff will contact you and advise you. Our students’ wellbeing matters. 
 

In this newsletter we have a survey for you to complete. It is for our “Creating A Voice” team. Please take a 

moment to complete and return to school. 
 

Over the holidays we had our school buses detailed ready for some travelling in Term 2. Our buses are such 

an essential part of our community access program and they ensure all students have the opportunity to get out 

into our community. 
 

This term we kicked off our “Parents as Partners in Learning Project” and we had a whole day training session 

with a team of 4 parents- Brooke Moore, Archana Yadav, Ai Keng Ong and Helen Tozer. IT IS AN 

AMAZING team of parents to work with for our first session. The training looked at key values, tools and 

strategies that can be used to support our students as learners. Our mentor and partner Gerry McCloughin 

could not talk highly enough about the capabilities and commitment of these parents. We learnt so much 

together. The importance of strong home school partnerships can never be under estimated. Students learn 

best when there is consistency between home and school.  
 

This week we started a trial program “move to Learn” in the junior school. We approached Building Blocks to 

design a movement program that supported our students to develop regulation skills, play skills through 

activities that stimulate brain development The importance our students being In The Zone for learning is just 

so critical. This needs to be combined with predictable structures and routines. Junior students participated  

and the feedback was just so positive from staff. The trial will be assessed at the end of this term. Thank you 

to families who have supported this innovative approach. We really hope it works for our students. 
 

Can I leave you with some amazing photos of Yarra class using the Virtual Reality headsets to explore places 

and locations within our school. 
 

Have a great week! 

Di 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              



 

Creating a Voice (CaV) Project   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 
 



 

 
       

 

 

 

Woolworths 
Earn & Learn program has started 
 
From Wednesday 01 May to Tuesday 25 June you can collect stickers at the checkout.  You will earn one 
sticker for every $10 spend, excluding liquor, tobacco and gift cards.  All stickers collected will be used to 
purchase teaching resources from Modern Teaching Aids. 
 
Clarke Road School has registered again this year, and the stickers are coming in every day.  Please keep 
encouraging your family and friends to collect as many stickers as possible for our school.   
 
Any stickers collected can either be placed in the box in the Hornsby Woolworths store labelled ‘Clarke Road 
Special School’, or they can be sent into the school office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



                

 

             

 



 

 

 
 



 

 


